Park Board Meeting

July 29, 1981

Present: Gary Hutchinson, Tom McNamara Stacy Solinski

61d Business:

Balance \$ 1,454.99 Financeses:

Bills

\$ 173.05 Consumer's Power

\$ 216.40

Gordon Young

(for use of crane, and work on lights.) \$ 157.05

Deposits

from ball teams (Bill Miller)

\$ 530.00

Gary Hutchinson will be getting reservations taken care of for the park when he gets the book from Jerry Horan.

There has been no contact from the man who was supposed to arrange for youth to work on the park.

Copies of the form used for reserving the park, with the rules attached have been given out. Any questions should be covered in them.

The Park Board recieved a letter of thanks from the Township, for the looks of the Park on July 4.

Fixing of the power box in the Park stand was held up, so that people would not use it on July 4.

A 250 watt Mercury Vapor Lamp was installed behind the backstop to light the parking lot.

Baseball tournaments will be held this month.

Light use cut down after Memorial Day. On-8:00 Off-11:00.

The fence by the skating rink needs welding. The Jaycees will be contacted.

There is one vacancy on the swing sets, but will wait until next summer to fix it.

Discussed getting nice benches for skating rink. hoped to get rink flooded earlier this year.

Tom McNamara will look into getting a shuffle board sight set up.

Next meeting will be held on August 26 at 7:00.

Meeting adjourned 7:30 p.m.

stacy Solinski